
April 10, 2019 

Mohnton Borough Council met in regular session on the above date. Members present were Dale 

Eisenhofer, Joe Russ, Mary Gudikunst, Tim Moll, Joe Russ, Dave Kurczewski and President Mike DeFeo 

who presided. Also present was borough solicitor Hoffert & Klonis and Mayor Gary Kraft.  Council 

member Brad Grauel was not present. 

 

The minutes of the March 2019 meetings were approved with a motion made by Dave Kurczewski, 

seconded by Dale Eisenhofer with all voting in favor. 

 

The Mohnton Borough Community yard Sale is set for June 8
th

 with a motion made by Joe Russ and 

seconded by Dave Kurczewski. 

 

ENGINEER 

1. The bids for the 2019 Street Work Projects were reviewed and with the price submitted will be on 

hold until the May meeting for a decision. 

CODE ENFORCEMENT OFFICER 

1. Report submitted. 

2. Resolution #20190410 expressing the borough’s opposition to House bill 349 was discussed. This bill 

would require municipalities using a third party agency to enforce the UCC to retain two third party 

agencies. The motion to adopt was made by Dave Kurczewski, seconded by Dale Eisenhofer with 

Dave Kurczewski voting against the motion and remaining council members voting in favor. 

POLICE CHIEF 

1. Report submitted. 

FIRE CHIEF 

1. Report submitted. 

SOLICITOR 

1. Following a recommendation made by Tom Klonis, Joe Russ made a motion was made to appoint 

John Stott as labor council for the borough, Dave Kurczewski seconded the motion and all voted in 

favor. 

PRESIDENT 

1. The proposed permitting guidelines for dumpster permits were discussed.  The discussion will 

continue at the May meeting. 

 

COMMITTEE REPORTS 

FINANCE & ADMINISTRATON 

1. The 2018 Audit has been completed and the borough received the highest ranking from the auditors. 

Dale Eisenhofer made a motion to approve the Treasurers Report and pay the bills, seconded by Dave 

Kurczewski with all voting to approve. 

 

The Treasurer’s Report was approved and the bills were approved to be paid after a motion was made 

by Dale Eisenhofer and seconded by Dave Kurczewski. 

 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.  


